
Dear parents,

Greetings from Viswajyothi!

Kindly be informed that "Brave Abacus" is introducing Abacus Training and Handwriting Improvement

programme in our school from 3rd July onwards.

Classes will be conducted only on Wednesdays from 3.30 pm to 5 pm.

Course details:

● Advanced abacus course (classes III to VI)

● Handwriting Improvement Training programme.

Those who are interested may get the entry forms at the earliest from the school office, fill it up and

return before 25th June.

Kind regards,

Ms. Reena Rajesh

Principal


